
Action Update for DCMF 05/07: Shippers / Suppliers to consider how best to 
move forward on the Tariff Model provisions with a view to providing feedback 
at the next meeting. 
	
  
The Shipper / Supplier group decided that after the presentation from National Grid 
at the most recent DCMF, and further confirmation from all GDNs that they use the 
same methodology, the Shipper community is happy that we no longer need to 
continue with idea of a Common Gas Tariff Model. 
  
The benefits of the model would have been twofold, to ensure all GDNs are using the 
same method, which has been confirmed. And also to allow Shippers to forecast the 
individual cost elements (ZCO, ZCA, CCA) with greater accuracy than with the 
current MOD0186 reports, which has been shown to not be material enough to 
warrant such work. 
  
Therefore we would consider the action closed. 
 
Regards,   
 
Ben Tucker  
Non-Energy Cost Analyst Optimisation,  
Energy Sourcing & Customer Supply   


